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October 2019 

Sunnyside Storm Lift Station #1 

Project update 
The new lift station, located near the Calgary Curling Club, is currently under construction. The lift station, 
on completion, will help alleviate localized flooding in the southeast area of Sunnyside as well as overland 
flooding on Memorial Drive. 
 
We will begin to install utility tie-ins to the lift station starting the week of October 28th, from 5A Street 
N.W. to the CPA parking lot #59, on eastbound Memorial Drive N.W. As a result of this work, there will 
be some construction impacts that are described in further detail below. 
 
Construction impacts  
Single lane closures along eastbound Memorial Drive N.W., between 5A Street and the CPA parking lot 
59, will be in effect starting the week of October 28th.  

o Utility tie-ins to the lift station will commence and take approximately 2 weeks to complete.  

o Work will take place between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. for this duration.  

Approximately half of the parking lot stalls in CPA parking lot #59 will be fenced off and used for the lift 
station utility tie-in works.  
 
Variable Message Boards (VMB’s) will be placed along Memorial Drive N.W., with regards to the 
upcoming closures. 
 
Pathway closures  

The west pathway that is the adjacent to the site will remain closed till the end of October to allow for 
ENMAX to complete their utility tie-in works to the lift station. The pathway on the east side of the site will 
be open with detour signage posted. 
  
Project Information 
Visit Calgary.ca/SunnysideCDI or call 311 for more information 

 

https://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/construction-projects/Sunnyside-CDI.aspx?redirect=/sunnysidecdi

